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ADMISSION NOTICE 
Imphal, the 27th May, 2025 

 
 
 

No.STANDC/01/admission(Pt-I)25: In continuation of this Office Notice of even No. Dated 

10th and 20th May, 2025, it is hereby notified to all intending candidates for admission to 

B.A./B.Sc. 1st Semester (NEP) for the academic session 2025-26 that some seats are lying 

vacant in certain subjects. Prescribed application form along with prospectus can be had from 

the College Administrative Office on payment of Rs.300/-. Application form completed in all 

respects along with relevant documents should be submitted at the College office on or before 

31st  May, 2025 (upto 3 pm).  Selection will be based on Class XII Marks.  

 

 

 
Prof. M. Suresh Singh 

             Principal 

           Standard College 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


